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Tuesday, 07 September 2021 

 

Local area walks and visits permission 

Dear parents and carers, 

From time to time, we will use the local area as an extended outdoor learning environment, which will involve 

walks around the nearby vicinity to places, such as, the Botanical Gardens, Cemetery, Park and library. We 

would appreciate it if you could return the slip below giving your permission for your child to take part in these 

visits throughout the year. We will always inform you when these visits will take place 

Thank you for your support 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Miss Holman 

 

 

Local area walks and visits permission 

 

I give permission for ________________________________________ to walk and take part in local area visits. 

Year _____________ 

Signed: __________________________     Date: _______________________ 
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